Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B12-9.017
Eligibility of Individuals Practing in a State in Which Licensure is Not Required.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 17, 2019, the Board of Opticianry, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Deborah M. Norris, ABOC, NCLEC., regarding Rule 64B12-9.017, F.A.C., which requires that applicants have actively practiced opticianry for a period of more than 5 years immediately preceding application and who meets the examination qualifications as provided in subparagraph 484.007(1)(d)3., F.S. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Janet E. Hartman, Executive Director, Board of Opticianry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Janet E. Hartman, Executive Director, at the above address or telephone 850-521-0050 or by email: Janet.Hartman@flhealth.gov.
